
 

March 23rd, 2012 

To Parties of the Giant Mine Remediation Project Environmental Assessment: 

Re: YKDFN Further extension to deadline for technical reports  

On March 15th, 2012, the Review Board received the attached letter from the Yellowknives 
Dene First Nation requesting that technical reports for this environmental assessment be 
delayed to mid-July 2012.   The Review Board would like parties’ views on this before 
considering this request, 

If you wish to provide comments for the Review Board’s consideration, please do so before 
Monday April 2, 2012. 

Thank you, 

 

(Original signed by) 
______________________________ 
 
Alan Ehrlich 
Manager of Environmental Impact Assessment 
 
Tel: 867.766.7056 
aehrlich@reviewboard.ca 
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